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RESTORING ELECTRIC POWER 
 
Outages and Restoring Power 
Hawaiian Electric has set up a website (https://www.hawaiianelectric.com/our-response-to-the-
windstorm) to provide up-to-date information on their efforts to restore power after the fire.  They 
warn that residents who have had their power restored may still have intermittent outages as the 
system is brought back online.  They have requested Customers who experience an outage 
should report it to our 24/7 Maui trouble line at 808-871-7777. 
 
Safety 
Hawaiian Electric also cautions Maui residents to avoid downed power lines, and stay at least 
30 feet away.  They request that residents report downed powerlines to their 24/7 Maui Trouble 
Line – 808-871-7777.  
 
Assistance 
If you have immediate needs from the fire, Maui Nui Strong 
(https://www.mauinuistrong.info/getsupport) maintains a webpage featuring voluntary and nonprofit 
organizations that may be able to support your needs.   
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